
Dear; ‘their name.”

  I am sorry that my wife and I have not been able to stop by in person as neighbors should.
Like most, the news reports of war, rumors of war, natural disasters, the pandemic,  etc., have captured our time and brought only anxiety into our lives.  
However, since we cannot meet in person, I want to share a comforting thought that may help you as it has my wife and me.
God cares for us and is always with us. In Isaiah 41:10, God tells us, “Do not fear, for I am with you; Do not anxiously look about you, for I am your God. I will strengthen you; surely, I will help you, Surely, I will uphold you with My righteous right hand.”  
Understanding how much God cares for us can give incredible peace of mind as we deal with our troubles and those that surround and try to affect us. To learn more and find more encouraging thoughts, Please visit “your website.”
We hope to talk to you personally and become good friends and neighbors someday soon. So please feel free to get in touch with us at the address below.

Sincerely;
Your Name
Your Address
Your Phone Number


